Kea Community Primary School

18 November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

KS2 Junior Carol Service

The Junior Carol Service for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be held on Wednesday 18 December
2019 at 6.00 pm at Kea Church. As in previous years the juniors always have a rehearsal
before the performance which will take place on the morning of 16 December. Please could
you drop your child at Kea Church between 8.45 - 9.00 am where they will be met by
members of staff. There will be a drop off system operating outside the church. For health
and safety reasons, we advise parents not to turn in the road but to continue up to the cross
roads and turn left. This will ease congestion outside the church.

The children will need a drink and a snack and will be transported back to school in time for
lunch by mini bus and in staff cars who hold the relevant insurance.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you at the Junior Carol
Service. Please could the children be at the church on Wednesday 18 December no later
than 5.45 pm. Children will need to be in full uniform. If you are unable to attend the Carol
service, please come into the church to collect your child(ren) at 7.00 pm.

Year 6 parents will receive a separate letter regarding costume details.

Please complete and return the attached consent slip to the school office by

Yours sincerely
ICodtesing  Hunkin

Katherine Hunkin
Headteacher

Monday 16 December — Junior Carol Rehearsal — Kea Church

| give permission for my child: (insert name) to take part in the Junior
Carol Service Rehearsal at Kea Church on Monday 16 December.

(Please tick) | will deliver my child to Kea Church between 8.45 and 9.00 am on
Monday 16 December.

(Please tick) | give permission for my child to travel back to Kea School with a
member of staff or by minibus on Monday 16 December.

Signed: Date:
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